
 

 

 

 
 

City of Kenora  
Community Policing Committee Meeting 

(Scheduled for January 21, 2014) 
 

  
 

Meeting was cancelled in advance as there was no 
quorum available to attend.  

 
The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 18 at 4:30 p.m.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


